
Domestic Abuse  

Domestic Abuse Alerts  

The Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs) receive a notification from Bournemouth Christchurch and 
Poole Children’s Services when Police have visited a home in respect of a Domestic Abuse incident 
where a pupil of the school resides. This alert only contains the address and name of the pupil 
concerned. Following the receipt of such an alert, the DSL will liaise with relevant staff to ascertain 
our knowledge of the circumstances in the family home. They will then contact Children’s Services if 
there are any concerns to seek further information about the incident and share information. 

	


